
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Jesse Salomon
Cc: Carolyn Wurdeman; Heidi Costello
Subject: RE: 195th trail
Date: Monday, October 07, 2013 11:14:20 AM

Jesse –
 

You are correct in assuming the red line on item 7(c) attachment A is for the design services

of the 195th Separated Trail project. As noted in the staff report, the consultant was
selected as part of a formal Request for Qualifications (RFQ) and the cost for services was
negotiated as part of the process; all of which is within the City’s purchasing policies. The
cost of services was evaluated and is within expected values based upon the staff’s
experience.
 
It is staff’s preference for the work to be designed within the department, in part to control
costs and to be more effective with the use of resources. However, limited staffing requires
the City to hire consultants at this time for this particular project. 
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions/concerns.  We will put this in the
Green Folder for tonight.
 
Debbie Tarry
Interim City Manager
City of Shoreline
Phone:  206-801-2212
E-Mail:  dtarry@shorelinewa.gov
 

From: Jesse Salomon 
Sent: Sunday, October 06, 2013 11:19 AM
To: Debbie Tarry
Subject: 195th trail
 
Does the design services cost cost cover only the red line on attachment
A? 5 blocks? That seems so expensive.

Jesse Salomon, Councilmember
City of Shoreline
Jsalomon@Shorelinewa.gov
(206) 396-5807
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad
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